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There’s been talk about legislation in Oregon that could require meters on private 

wells (like HB 3419). I’m personally against it because I believe it places an 

unnecessary burden on rural property owners and doesn’t really address the bigger 

water usage issues in our state. 

 

If you care about property rights and rural living, I encourage the state to protect our 

access to water and keep unnecessary regulations in check! 


